

Year 2 Newsletter

Issue 27 Friday 18th May 2018

Planting Seeds

This week we have been planting runner beans and then learning how to write instructions about it. We made sure we used bullet points, numbers and sub-headings to organise our ideas. We also made sure our language was clear and we used bossy language like imperative verbs and command sentences.



I wonder if you can write a set of instructions at home about how to do something you enjoy. It might be riding a bike, or making a card for a friend. Read it to someone you live with and see if they can use your instructions to successfully complete the task.

ATTENDANCE

A big WELL DONE to Hedgehog Class this week for winning the attendance cup!

The attendance percentages for this week are as follows:

Otter: 93.1% **Squirrel**: 96.7% **Badger**: 97.5%

Hedgehog: 98.8%

Fox: 96.0%

The Royal Celebration

This week we have been celebrating the Wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle by having a street party. We had lots of fun preparing for the party with bunting we decorated ourselves. We also made flags which we waved merrily. Each class decorated a cake with flags and our class symbol. In assembly this week, we learned the National Anthem.





Reminder

Office closes at 4.15pm every day after school.

Outdoor Learning

We had lots of fun this week making African structures in the Outdoor learning environment.

